
 

THE COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION 
The Office of the CTTA, No. 50, Nawam Mawatha, Colombo 02. 

Telephone: 5588849 / 0777 811 415  E-Mail; nisansala@ctta.lk 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 20 OF 2023                                 30 June, 2023 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The 129th Annual General Meeting of the Association will be held on Friday, July 28, 2023, 

commencing at 7.00 p.m., in the OAK ROOM of the CINNAMON GRAND COLOMBO. The 

meeting will be followed by Cocktails and Dinner. 

 

A charge of Rs. 15,000/- per head will be levied for participation. All cheques should be drawn in 

favour of the “Colombo Tea Traders’ Association”.  

 

Please complete the attached Reply-Slip and return to the Office of the CTTA, located at the 2nd 

floor, the Ceylon Chamber of Commerce building along with your cheque/cash payment, by July 

24, 2023, at the latest. 

 

Please note that a ticket will be issued to all participants registered from your Company, in the 

aforementioned manner, and a date to collect tickets will be notified.  

 

Members are kindly requested to be in their seats by 6.45 p.m. 

 

Dress: Lounge/National 

 

 

The Office of the CTTA 

Colombo Tea Traders’ Association  
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REPLY SLIP 

 

 
 
 

The Colombo Tea Traders’ Association, The Office of the CTTA, 50, Navam Mawatha, Colombo 2 

Tel: 5588849 / 0777 811 415 / nisansala@ctta.lk  

 

Name of Company 
 

 

Contact Person  

Mobile Number  

E-mail  

 

 

Name of Participants 

 

Email 

 

 

Mobile No 

 
 

  
 

 
 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
Cheque No:  

 
Amount : Rs. 

 

 

 

…………………………………  ………………………………………..        …………………. 

               Signature          Name of Signatory              Date 
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